
 
 
 
November 18, 2019 
 
 
Hon. Doug Ford 
Premier of Ontario 
Legislative Building, Queen’s Park 
Room 281 
Toronto, ON M7A 1A1 
 
Dear Premier Ford, 
 
Please find attached a copy of a resolution passed by the Council of the Township of 
Muskoka Lakes on November 13, 2019, outlining their concerns with regard to the Bala 
Falls Hydro Generating Station and its impacts on the Muskoka River Watershed 
Management Plan.  
 
Your attention to this matter is appreciated. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Derrick Hammond 
Chief Administrative Officer 
 
 
cc. Hon. John Yakabuski, Minister of Natural Resources and Forestry 

Hon. Lisa MacLeod, Minister of Heritage, Sport, Tourism and Culture Industries 
Hon. Jeff Yurek, Minister of the Environment, Conservation & Parks 
Hon. Marc Garneau, Minister of Transport, Canada 
District Municipality of Muskoka 
Lower Tier Muskoka Municipalities  
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